
(NAR) VOL. 7 NO. 4 / October-December 1996


[ BC CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. 34-96,
November 11, 1996 ]

SUBMISSION OF ABSTRACTS OF COLLECTIONS

Effective 16 December 1996, the Bureau of Customs, Port of Cebu shall no longer
accept submission of paper-based abstracts of collection anymore. The procedures
being followed in the submission of abstracts in electronic format under Project
Abstract Secure Phase 1 must be strictly observed.




Adopted: 11 Nov. 1996



(SGD.) GUILLERMO L. PARAYNO, JR.

Commissioner
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